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I ask for your urgent support in removing barriers to physical therapy access. 

Insurance prior authorizations create more barriers to patients’ ability for cost 

effective pain solutions. 

 

PT can help people avoid using addictive medications, which often lead to opioid 

deaths and contribute to fentanyl use. Insurance companies are sadly using this as a 

method of increasing profit margins, but it leads to a lack of expedited access to 

compassionate help. 

 

Thank you for your support in this obviously beneficial legislation! 

 

Joe Kundrat, PT, DPT 

Warm Springs Holistic Health 


